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October 12, 2015

To:  	  Enhancement Idea Contributors for CA Single Sign-On (previously CA SiteMinder®)
From:  	  The CA Single Sign-On Product Management Team
Subject:  Upcoming status change on submitted ideas 
The CA Single Sign-On (SSO) product management team took a snapshot of the voting totals of the enhancement (ideas) requests in the CA SSO community site at the end of the day, Thursday, August 6th.  The team has been reviewing the enhancement requests.  Over the next two months the team will be making status changes for most of the ideas that have been submitted.   Some ideas are being added to the plan for the next development project for CA SSO that will be starting soon, a number of ideas will continue to be open for voting, but many will be move to a “Not planned” state due to the alignment of the idea with the major themes of the product’s direction and/or the limited number of votes they have collected over the period the ideas was available.  
We recognize that ideas offered by customers represent enhancements customers feel are valuable and would benefit the community as a whole and we encourage the continued participation in the ideation process.   
For information about how the CA SSO product management team is managing enhancement request process, please read this:  https://communities.ca.com/docs/DOC-231153335
For more information about creating, submitting, and voting for ideas, please see the information here: https://communities.ca.com/community/the-water-cooler/ca-communities-user-guide
Thank you for taking the time to review the submitted requests and voting on requests that would be most helpful to you and the CA SSO community. 
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